CITY OF PALM SPRINGS
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

Date: June 13, 2012
To: Planning Commission
From: Edward O. Robertson, Principal Planner @

Subject: August, 2012 Meetings

Staff is seeking the Commission’s directions on the scheduled meetings for the month
of August 2012. From staif's perspective, looking at the future agenda list that is
prepared every other week, it appears August agenda is very light. As of now there are
no cases that will require your immediate review, so the Commission may wish to go
dark in the month of August.

This matter is being brought before you for discussions and a decision whether to go
dark in August in view of the information provided above.



